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4th October 2023  
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Harvest Service, Monday 9th October, 9.30 am at St Swithun’s Church 
 
Please join us to celebrate Harvest Festival at 9.30 am on Monday 9th October in St Swithun’s Church.  
This year the church and school are collecting donations for Market Drayton Foodbank. Looking on the 
website today among the usual items they urgently require are: 
 
UPDATED ON FRIDAY 29 SEPTEMBER 

 

IF YOU ARE ABLE TO DONATE, WE NEED THE FOLLOWING IN ORDER OF URGENCY 

PLEASE... 

 CARTON OF FRUIT JUICE (LONG LIFE) **NO STOCK** 

 UHT MILK **NO STOCK** 

 SOUP **NO STOCK** 

 DRY CAT FOOD **NO STOCK** 

 SUPER-NOODLES **NO STOCK** 

 PACKETS OF FLAVOURED PASTA **NO STOCK** 

 WASHING UP LIQUID 

 LAUNDRY WASHING TABS/POWDER 

                                                                                       **THANK YOU** 

WE'VE GOT PLENTY OF 

 RICE 

 TEA 

 PASTA 

 BAKED BEANS 

 TINNED TOMATOES 

Donations can be brought into school to be collected on the day or brought to church to add to their 
collection.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs R Williams 
Executive Headteacher 
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